
 
NOTIFICATION OF SHORTLISTING IN EXPRESSION OF INTEREST FOR THE EXPANSION 

OF KATIMA MULILO CAMPUS DWME PHASE 2 BUILDING ACCOMMODATION 

(W/OIB/UNAM-01/2023) 

 

 
The University of Namibia, with the support of the funding agency KfW Development 

Bank, has finalized the shortlisting of bidders for participation in the bidding process 

pertaining to the referenced project (Bid Number: W/OIB/UNAM-01/2023; BMZ Project 

Number: 2015 67 015), following the expression of interest phase that concluded on 

December 15, 2023. 

 

The shortlisted bidders are as follows: 

1. China Jiangsu International JV RK Investment 

2. Jiangsu Zhengtai Construction Group Namibia (Pty) Ltd JV Superco Trading 

3. Nexus Building (Pty) Ltd 

 

Only the aforementioned shortlisted bidders will be invited to submit proposals for the 

project, and no further submissions will be accepted. 

 

For any inquiries or clarifications, kindly direct your correspondence to Ms. Paulina 

Shinana, Acting Assistant Bursar: Procurement, via email at pshinana@unam.na. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Ms. Paulina Shinana    

Tender and Contract Administrator  

mailto:pshinana@unam.na

